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Procyon looking for volunteers

	Procyon Wildlife will be holding a volunteer orientation session March 5.

It will start at 1 p.m. at Tottenham Community Centre (Lions Club Room).

Procyon is a registered charity dedicated to rehabilitating orphaned and injured wildlife. It relies solely on volunteers to run the

centre.

They are looking for volunteers in animal care, fundraising, education and site improvement. for those who are interested, this is a

great opportunity to work hands-on with orphaned and injured wildlife. They require volunteers for three feeding shifts per day,

seven days a week.

The fundraising group is actively planning several main events for 2016 as well as applying for grants. They need volunteers in this

critical area which funds the ongoing operations at Procyon. They will also be offering educational programs to benefit the

community.

If you are available before March, feel free to email Linda, the volunteer coordinator, at volunteering@procyonwildlife.com
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